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Questions and Answers about the 2022 Environmental Compliance Consultant for Klamath Basin 
Conservation Grantmaking Programs Request for Qualifications 

 
February 16, 2022 

NFWF accepted questions about the RFP in writing through February 14, 2022. All questions and 
answers have been posted on NFWF’s website so that all offerors have access to them at the same 
time. Similar questions have been combined. 

 
1. What is the duration of the contract?  

 
The contract duration will be for one year with the opportunity to renew for up to four years.   
 

2. Will the consultantሺsሻ be directly added to a roster after this submittal, if selected? Or will 
the selected consultantሺsሻ have additional RFQs/RFPs to respond to down the line? 

If NFWF is satisfied with the selected contractor after Year 1, the recipient will not have to respond 
to additional RFQs/RFPs in the future. The renewals will occur via amendments.  

 
3. Do you have an idea of the number of projects that will be completed per year ሺso that we 

can make sure we include adequate staffሻ? 

We anticipate awarding 15–20 projects in the first year of funding and 10–15 in subsequent years.  
 

4. Will the contract be awarded to separate contractors for each basin or one contractor for 
both? 

To be determined based on interest and responses.  
 

5. Is it permissible to have another contractor on our team, such as a cultural contractor that 
would cover the NHPA work specifically? 

Yes. 
 
 


